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8 November 2010  
 

CLEM7 TOLLS FROM 15 NOVEMBER 2010 
 

 
RiverCity Motorway Group will increase the tolls for the Clem Jones Tunnel (CLEM7) from 
15 November 2010.  

The toll for a car to use the 6.8km tunnel will increase from $2 to $3. This is still well below 
the $4.28 car toll the company is permitted to charge. 

“Since our opening we have worked hard to keep tolls as low as possible for motorists, but 
unfortunately we are no longer able to offer the highly discounted rate of $2,” said RiverCity 
Motorway Group CEO Flan Cleary. 

“We have set the new tolls at a level that provides good value for money and affordability for 
motorists, while also being affordable for our business,” he said.  

“To travel 6.8km and save up to 20 minutes for just $3 for a car is still very good value for 
money,” Mr Cleary said. 

The table below outlines the new tolls that will apply from 15 November 2010: 

 

Vehicle Toll  

Motorbike $1.50 

Car $3.00 

Light Commercial Vehicle $4.95 

Heavy Commercial Vehicle $9.90 

 

RiverCity Motorway Group will advise motorists of any future changes to these tolls. 

The CLEM7 has saved up to 2 million collective hours for Brisbane motorists in the past six 
months, with more than 6 million trips made since opening.   

Motorists using the CLEM7 can expect to save up to 20 minutes in travel time compared 
with alternative routes, making the CLEM7 the quickest, most reliable way to bypass 
Brisbane’s CBD. 

The 6.8 kilometre CLEM7 connects with Lutwyche Road, Inner City Bypass, Shafston 
Avenue, the Pacific Motorway and Ipswich Road. 

 
For further information please contact Anthony Havers on 07 3046 4000. 
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